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NEWS ALERT 

 
For further information please contact:     St. Louis Metro Police Department 
                                                                        314-444-5504 
 
EMPHASIS: Endangered Silver Advisory Alert 
 
State of Missouri Endangered SILVER Advisory 
 
The St. Louis Metro Police Department has issued an Endangered SILVER Advisory for a missing adult 
incident that occurred at 5224 Louisiana Ave., St. Louis, MO at 10:00 P.M. on May 15, 2025. 
 
The endangered SILVER advisory missing adult is: 
Larry Davis, a black male, age 73, hgt 5'11", 175 lbs, short gray and white hair that is receding hair, brown 
eyes.  Unique characteristics: Has a gray and white mustache and beard. 
 
Diagnosed Medical Condition: Becomes confused easily 
 
Brief circumstances regarding the Endangered Silver Person incident  
 
Davis’s neighbor discovered the door to his home open.  Law enforcement checked his home, and he was not 
there.  It is believed he left on foot. 
 
Anyone seeing the missing person, suspect, associate, or vehicle, or anyone having any information related to 
the endangered missing person should immediately dial 911 to contact the nearest law enforcement agency or 
call the St. Louis Metro Police Department at 314-444-5504.  
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